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                                                                     28th February 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 
 

We want to welcome everyone back and we hope you had a restful week! It has been lovely to 

see the children return to school rested and ready for another busy term.  

 

As always at this time of year could we please ask that you make sure your child comes into school 

each day with an appropriate coat, jumper/ fleece and shoes. Please can you make sure all items 

of clothing including jumpers, hats and gloves are labelled with your child’s name as these things 

can go missing easily. In the case of severe weather warnings please keep an eye on the school 

website, Class Dojo & Tapestry for information regarding possible school closure. 

 

As the winter months continue, we expect that we will still have a number of bugs and illnesses 

circulating. If your child has sickness and/ or diarrhoea please remember they should stay off school 

for 48 hours. If your child is generally unwell, we would ask you consider if they should be in school 

or if they are better off at home. We are unable to administer Calpol/ paracetamol in school unless 

prescribed by the doctor for a specific reason. Please remember to call the school office if your 

child is off ill.  

 

Please continue to look at Dojo/ Tapestry and view our School website for all our new themes, class 

news and what’s happening in our exciting lessons this coming term.  As always, you know you can 

contact me if you have any concerns.  

 

Finally, a quick reminder that we break up for Easter on Friday 31st March 2023. 

 
 

Thank you for your continued support, and cooperation! 

  
 

Samantha Benson, Head Teacher 
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      Spring            

    Diary Dates: 
 

                                                   

                                                  
 

 Thursday 2nd  March: World Book Day ‘Crazy Hat’  

celebration  - see letter for further details. 

 

 

 

 Monday 6th - Friday 10th March:  Holi celebrations –  

see class information for how you can join in 

 

 Friday 10th March - CWD advice session re. short breaks 

 

 

 Friday 17th March - Comic Relief Day 

Further details to follow. 

 

 Thursday 23rd March Personal Care and Relationships Education 

 (PCRE) parent workshops, class invites to follow.  

 

 Tuesday 28th March -School Nurse drop-in session   

Further details to follow 

 

 

 

Easter Holiday    

 

We finish at the end of the day Friday 31st March and return back after Easter on 

Monday 17th April. 

 


